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April 5-7, 2024 

Stewards Decision  
 

 

 
 

 
From: The Stewards       Bulletin No:   GT4-10 
To: All GT4 Competitors       Date:  6 Apr 2024 
Re: Article 32.2c        Time:  21:00 
 
  

The Stewards have received a report from the Technical Manager regarding the installation of a Telemetry 
system installed on the Bimmerworld Car #82 and Car #36.  
 
The report showed the system was installed in the Cars during Race 1 of the Event.  
 
The Stewards apply a fine of $5000 for each occurrence ($10,000 total). $5000 of which will be suspended 
provided no other infraction occurs.  
 
 
 
 

 
 
   
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
  
   
 

 
 
 
 

 


